
Stolen Vehicle

UCIPD received a report on July 19, 2021 at 11:38 a.m., that an off white golf cart with faint
UCI lettering was stolen from the Arts Quad on campus. UCIPD canvassed the area and did
not locate the golf cart. 

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact the UCI Police
Department at (949) 824-5223. 

Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCIPD immediately - race, gender, and
religious affiliation are not considered suspicious.


Safety Tips:

Install a steering wheel lock.

Install a pedal lock.

Install a hidden "kill" switch.

Immediately report all suspicious activities to the UCI Police Department at (949) 824-
5223.

Sincerely,


Liz Griffin
Chief of Police 
UCI Police Department

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near UCI
property, in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide information about campus safety situations
and allow campus community members to take precautions for personal safety.

http://www.police.uci.edu/
https://police.uci.edu/
http://www.abs.uci.edu/
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